
 
SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

On Tuesday April 4, 2023 the Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider the 
appeal by Scott Smigel and Bruce Mackenzie, of the County Planning Commission’s December 
14, 2022 approval of the Highway 101 Widening Project, Segment 4D, Case Nos. 21DVP-
OOOOO-00022 and 21CDP-OOOOO-00076.  
 
The project is a proposal by the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and Santa 
Barbara County Association of Government (SBCAG) to improve Highway 101 by adding a 
part-time, continuous access high occupancy vehicle lane in both the northbound and southbound 
directions within the corridor. The project is located along approximately between the Sheffield 
Drive interchange and the Olive Mill Road interchange. The project includes replacing the 
existing pavement with 40-year long-life concrete pavement, installation of new barriers, 
retaining walls, creek crossings, tree removal, and new landscaping. The project is in the 
Montecito Community Plan area, First Supervisorial District.  
 
For current methods of public participation for the meeting of April 4, 2023 please see page two 
(2) of the posted Agenda.  The posted agenda will be available on Thursday prior to the above 
referenced meeting for a more specific time for this item. However, the order of the agenda may 
be rearranged or the item may be continued. 
 
For additional information, please contact Chris Schmuckal, Planner, at: Email: 
cschmuckal@co.santa-barbara.ca.us| Tel: 805-568-3510 
 
If you challenge this project (Case No. 23APL-00001, 23APL-00002, 21DVP-OOOOO-00022, 
21CDP-OOOOO-00076) in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you or 
someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence to 
the Board of Supervisors prior to the public hearing. 

Attendance and participation by the public is invited and encouraged. In compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance to participate in this hearing, 
please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors by 4:00 p.m. on Friday before the Board 
meeting at (805) 568-2240. 
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